
 
 

 

24 November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Year 5 Parent/Carers 

Student Leadership 2024 

Year 5 students have begun the process of nominating and electing student leaders for 2024. I 
invite Year 5 parents to read the St Joseph's School Leadership Policy and Procedures attached 
below for your information. 

In developing Year 6 students as school leaders in the school community, all Year 6 students take 
on leadership responsibilities and work within teams to ensure all students are represented and 
have a voice at St Joseph’s.  

In addition, the positions of School Captains, Vice Captains and House Captains provide the 
opportunity for these students to develop leadership and representation.  At St Joseph’s Bulli, we 
expect our School Captains and House Captains to model responsible, respectful and safe 
behaviours. They are a student leadership team that supports our Principal, staff and greater 
school community in delivering the school’s mission and vision.  

The structure of the St Joseph’s Student Leadership Team is as follows: 

• Two School Captains (Male and female) 
• Two School Vice Captains (Male and female) 
• Two House Captains per House (Male and female -MacKillop, O’Reilly, McCabe, Polding) House 

Captains provide leadership of the school Houses. The school houses are not necessarily sports-
related and therefore the role is open to any student.  

• The remainder of Year 6 is invited at the beginning of Year 6 to join small leadership teams in 
areas such as; Liturgy Team, Public Relations, Newsletter, Green Thumbs. 

Attached to this communication is the SJB Student Leaders 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jen Charadia 
Principal 

 

 


